Morning Announcements

Wednesday, September 30, 2015
1. Today is Day 4 for Enrichment Study Hall.

2. Seniors are reminded to pay class dues to Lori in the office by tomorrow.
3. The Blood Drive will be here today from 1:00-3:30 p.m.  Please sign up on the office counter if you are planning to give blood.  Students 16 years old must have a permission slip signed by a parent if they plan to give blood.  These slips are available in the office also.

4. Afternoon study halls will be in room 115 today.

5. Next week is Homecoming Week.  Dress up days will be as follows ;  Monday – PJ Day, Tuesday – Class Color Day (Freshmen-Blaze Orange, Sophomores – Pink, Juniors – Blue, Seniors – Neon Green, and Staff – Black), Wednesday – Cliché’ Day (Freshmen – Country, Sophomores – Nerds, Juniors – Jocks, Seniors – Rock Stars, and Staff – Superheroes), Thursday – Throwback Decades, and Friday – School Colors Day.

6. There will be a Senior Homecoming Dance Decorating Committee meeting during Enrichment Study Hall today.  Please report to your Enrichment Study Hall for attendance and then to the meeting in Mrs. Geisler’s room.
7. School pictures will be taken on Tuesday, October 13th.  Information is available in the office.

8. Any baseball player who is not out for a fall sport, Mr. I could use your help taking down the cage tonight after school.  See Mr. I if you are available.

9. There will be an NHS meeting tomorrow at 7:55 a.m. in Mrs. Dwyer’s room.

LUNCH

Taco Salad

Lettuce

Corn

Corn Chips

The Garden Spot

Mixed Fruit

Peaches

Dinner Roll
